
 
 
 
                               DINNER WITH THE COMMODORE 
 
                                         Kinsale Yacht Club 
 
                              Friday 26th September at 7.30 for 8.00 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 
I am delighted to be able to tell you that Commodore John Franklin and 
Jennie Crickmore-Thompson have agreed to visit us once more. This time the 
venue is in Kinsale, which is where John and Jennie were greeted by the 
OCC at the finish of their most recent transatlantic crossing. 
 
All members and guests are welcome. 
 
Bookings should be made directly with the yacht club at 021 4774433. Dinner 
will be 30 Euros. Payment can be made to the Club on the night. Please let 
the Club know if the number which you have booked should change later. 
 
The Trident Hotel has been notified of our event and does presently have 
rooms available, starting at Euro 150 for a double including breakfast. There 
is alternatively a wide variety of places in which to stay in the town. 
 
Any queries can be addressed to myself, or to Flor Long, our Port Officer in 
Kinsale at 086 8385474. We will both be travelling in early September but we 
will catch up and will be in touch with many of you before the date in any 
event. 
 
Kindest regards to all, 
 
John 
  
John P Bourke, Rear Commodore Ireland, 
Parkwood,   
Carrickbrennan Road, Telephone: +353 1 280 1657 
Monkstown,  Mobile: +353 86 6078759 
Co. Dublin.  email: jpbourke@iol.ie 


